Are you a Canadian Armed Forces Veteran?

We are looking for volunteers to participate in a research
study to better understand how primary care (e.g., your
family doctor’s office) is provided to Veterans.

You would be asked to complete an interview with the
researcher about your experience as a patient at the
Queen’s Family Health Team. The interview will take
about 60 minutes and can be done over the phone.

If you are interested in taking part in this study or would
like more information, please contact one of the
following:
4« The principal investigator, Ms. Ashley Williams, at
Williams.ashley@queensu.ca.
+ The research supervisors: Dr. Heidi Cramm at
Heidi.cramm@queensu.ca or Dr. Catherine
Donnelly at Catherine.donnelly@queensu.ca.

This study is being conducted by a PhD candidate, Ms. Ashley Williams, at Queen’s University in the School of
Rehabilitation Therapy under the supervision of Dr. Heidi Cramm and Dr. Catherine Donnelly.

This study has been reviewed for ethical compliance by the Queen’s University Health Sciences and Affiliated
Teaching Hospitals Research Ethics Board. To find out more about your rights as a study participant contact Dr.
Albert Clark, Chair of the Queen’s Health Sciences and Affiliated Teaching Hospitals Research Ethics Board toll free
at 1-844-535-2988 or clarkaf@queensu.ca.
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